

May 12, 2012

To: James M Crandall, President

Laura Crandall Brown Ovarian Cancer Foundation

P.O. Box 26791

Birmingham, Al 35260

From: Rodney P. Rocconi, MD

Re: Laura Crandall Brown Ovarian Cancer Foundation Grant

Dear Mr. Crandall.

This letters serves as acknowledgment of receipt of the Laura Crandall Brown Ovarian Cancer Foundation Grant Award of \$50,000. The University of South Alabama and the investigators have received the check for this award and are excited about this project. We look forward to hosting you and several board members from the Foundation on June 8<sup>th</sup>.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any guestions.

Sincerely,

Rodney P. Rocconi, MD

Associate Professor, Gynecologic Oncology

Abraham A. Mitchell Cancer Research Scholar

Deputy Associate Director of Clinical Research

University of South Alabama Mitchell Cancer Institute

1660 Springhill Avenue

Mobile, AL 36604

Phone: (251) 665-8000

Fax: (251) 445-8379

Email: rocconi@southalabama.edu

CC: Ashley Turbeville

Anita Kirkland